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Dear Player/Parent/Spectator,

[bookmark: _GoBack]Many of you have indicated that you wish to represent Takeley CC in the coming weeks and are likely to be playing cricket again.  The resumption of cricket is subject to the Covid-19 guidance issued by the Government and the ECB. 

To remain in line with current guidelines you must ensure –

· You do not attend if you are displaying any symptoms or are required to isolate. Please contact your captain ASAP so they can find a replacement player.
· You turn up ready to play as changing rooms will be shut before, during and after the game.
· You do not share equipment.
· You do not apply sweat or saliva to the ball
· You bring any food and drink you wish to consume during the game as no teas are provided.
· You always remain socially distanced, including during the game
· You comply with track and trace protocols
· You have your own supply of hand sanitiser

The above playing guidance remains relevant for all training

A reminder of our general club guidance is below. You must ensure you stay within the guidance to protect the good name of our club. Disciplinary measures may be taken for any reported breaches.

Please find below the specific plans and guidance we have in place at the current time –

Parking – Car parking is available at the Takeley Social & Sports Club

Club Entrance – Entrance to the grounds is via normal gate (sufficient space to remain 2m apart).

Club Exit – Exit from the grounds is via normal gate.

Changing Rooms – These will remain shut and locked during the day

Toilet facilities - available in pavilion.  Please use hand sanitiser and paper towels as provided.  

Kit – Whilst the game is progressing, players can leave their kit in the designated home and away areas adjacent to the pavilion.

Refreshments –  no food or drink will be available from the club.

Teas - there will be no teas provided on the day (shop 200 m east of the ground at the junction).

Inclement Weather – In the result of delays due to rain players and spectators should return to their cars

Conduct – All players must respect the above points and comply with our test and trace procedure. If you do not comply with our guidance, then you may be asked to leave the club on the day and face subsequent disciplinary action.

Spectators – We welcome friends or family as spectators, however, please remind them to socially distance and not to touch the ball at any time. They must not attend if they display any symptoms. They can park at the Takeley Sports & Social Club. Please remind them to bring their own supplies of sanitiser.


If you have any questions, please contact the club secretary (neillemon@hotmail.co.uk or 07495 145637)


Kind regards
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Neil Lemon
Club Secretary - Takeley CC
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